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Visit us at: 
www.theafterschoolclub.org 

Facebook.com/ascwoburn 
Twitter.com/asckids 

Happy Birthday to . . . 

Important Dates to Remember 

Please give two weeks notice if your child 
will be dropping any days.  After notification, 
you are responsible for paying for your child 
for the next two weeks. 

Please note 

If you arrive to pick up your child before 3:30, 
please parallel park on the right side of the 
driveway closest to the woods so that buses can 
get by. 

For your review… 

There is a form coming soon to your ASC 
mailbox for Tuesday, Nov. 8th.  There is no 
school that day and ASC will be open all day.  
However, we only have space for 39 children.  
It is first come, first served. 

ASC will be closed Monday, October 10th for Columbus Day. 
Wednesday, October 26th is an early release day.  We will pick up any children attending that 
     day upon dismissal. 
There is no school on Tuesday, November 8rd due to Election Day.  ASC will be open all day. 
ASC will be closed Friday, November 11th for Veteran’s Day , Thursday, November 25th for 
Thanksgiving, and Friday, November 26th, the day after Thanksgiving. 
ASC will be open on the half day before Thanksgiving, Wednesday, November 23rd.  However, 
     we will be closing at 5:00 p.m. that day. 

Catherine  – 10/5    Ben  – 10/7     Jessica (staff) – 10/9    Richard  – 10/12     Tillie  – 10/12      

Eleanor  – 10/18      Teagan  – 10/19     Laila – 10/23      Anthony  – 10/25      Gemma – 10/31 

When picking up your children at the end of the 
day please exit the parking lot in a 
counterclockwise manner.  This will increase 
safety for all parents and children. 

At the end of the day, please 
remind your child to say 
goodbye to their teacher 
before they leave. 

As a reminder, ASC closes daily at 
5:45 p.m.  As a courtesy we will not 
start charging a late fee until 6 p.m.  
Please make every effort to arrive 
by 5:45 p.m. to pick up your child. 

From time to time, we have people 
visit our program for observation 
purposes.  This may be an 
educational professional working 
with our program or a college 
student working on a course 
assignment. 

The ASC will be holding a mock vote with all 
the children attending the program on 
November 8th to commemorate this year’s 
        presidential election! 

If someone new is picking up your child at ASC 
please let them know to bring an ID.  They will 
be asked to provide identification before 
leaving with your child.  
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